
From: Bob Amelang [mailto:bamelang@comcast.net]  

Sent: Sunday, March 22, 2015 3:34 PM 
To: Robin Chesnut-Tangerman 

Cc: Katie Pickens; fpfagan@leg.state.vt.us; Brian Collamore; Peg Flory; 
kjmbjm@aol.com 

Subject: Comments on Solar Energy Siting and request for phone call 

 

Robin: 
 
Dave Potter suggested that I reach out to you regarding solar energy issues.  I have 
worked 26 years for CVPS and GMP in the power supply area and have experience 
with solar energy.  From my experience at CVPS and GMP , it seems that the 
legislature needs to talk to more people like me, who are knowledgeable of the 
negative economic aspects of about solar energy.  I would like to talk with you about 
these issues.  I would also like to address the House Natural Resources and Energy 
committee.  I feel very strongly that the state is moving too fast in promoting and 
installing solar energy facilities. 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the comments I emailed to Katie Pickens as part of the request 
for public comments on siting (revised slightly from version sent directly to her 
yesterday). 
 
Feel free to call me anytime. 
 
Bob Amelang 
Rutland 
802-558-5887 

 
 


